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As our school district continues to re-open for in-

person learning, I am in awe of the amazing work 

of our teachers and staff.  Their passion for 

education, support for all students and 

commitment to providing excellent instruction in 

both distance and in-person learning models is 

incredible.  I am so grateful for our entire 

educational team’s collaboration and hard work to 

ensure our students receive an excellent 

education in these stressful and unprecedented 

times.


